
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Warden Grant Jones 
County of Elgin  
Via email: gjones@elgin.ca  
 
Re: Petition – Speeding Concerns on Centennial Road 
 
December 17, 2024 
 
Dear Warden Jones, 
 
Please be advised that Municipality of Central Elgin Council considered the above noted matter 
at its Regular Meeting dated December 16, 2024, and the following Resolution was passed: 
 
THAT the County of Elgin be requested to investigate speeding concerns along Centennial 
Road between Elm Street and Southdale Line; 
 
THAT the County of Elgin be requested to place the portable speed signs along that section of 
Centennial Road as a traffic calming measure until the investigation is completed. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Municipal Staff with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Delany Leitch 
Deputy Clerk 
 
CC: Geoff Brooks, Director of Infrastructure and Community Services 
       Peter Dutchak, Director, Engineering Services, County of Elgin  
       Katherine Thompson, Manager of Administrative Services/Deputy Clerk, County of Elgin 
       Tricia O’Connor 
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